
-----ungma1 IVIessage-----
From: Sherry Farrell <sfarrell@londonderrvnh.org> 
Sent: Sunday, October 25, 2020 11:57 AM 
To: David Scanlan <David.Scanlan@SOS.NH.GOV>; Patricia D. Piecuch <patricia.piecuch@SOS.NH.GOV> 
Subject: Londonderry Preprocessing of Absentee Ballots 

Londonderry will be preprocessing our Absentee Ballots on Monday November 2 starting at 7 am. Located at our 
Londonderry High School Gym. 

Thank You 
Sherry 

Sent from my iPhone 
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